
 

To Parents/Carers Of All Pupils In Yeas 7 to 11 
 
 
24 April 2017 
 
Important information about changes regarding the purchase of Toot Hill School uniform 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Until 13 July 2017, current arrangements stand for purchasing uniform on the school site, with 
opening times shown below: 

 
Each Thursday lunch time (only for pupils to attend, not parents.)  
Each Thursday between 3.30 and 4.30 p.m., during term time, 
Between 3.45 and 6 p.m. on parents evenings until the end of this academic year.   

 
We are preparing to move uniform supplies over to direct purchasing from Academy School 
Uniforms and as such we are running down our uniform shop stock.  We are currently holding a 
substantial sale, while stocks last. We have also taken the opportunity, in response to student and 
parent voice, to modernise girls and boys trousers, the boys rugby shirt and girls pleated skirt.  
The new styles will be available to buy direct when we move all purchases over to the supplier, 
but current styles continue to be an acceptable part of our uniform. 
 
From 13th July the only way to order will be directly from our suppliers, “Academy School 
Uniforms”.  They offer a variety of options for parents to obtain uniform, including a number of 
‘pop up shop’ opportunities here in school, throughout the school year.  It is envisaged that you 
will be able to take goods home from these, at the time of purchase.  The dates currently 
available for ‘pop up shops’ are: 
 

Wednesday, 19 July – 4 p.m. to 7 p.m. 
Thursday,     20 July – 4 p.m. to 7 p.m. 
Friday,          21 July – 4 p.m. to 7 p.m. 
Saturday,      22 July – 9 a.m. to 12 noon 
Wednesday, 30th August – 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. 

                        Further dates will be published when confirmed. 
 

Academy School Uniforms offer an extensive and well established on-line purchasing facility 
http://www.just-schoolwear.co.uk/shop/Toothill-School.html with options to have garments 
delivered directly to home or alternatively into school for pupils to collect. Please see their website 
for details.  
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding during this transition. 
 
Yours sincerely 

Mrs S Paley 
Head of School 

http://www.just-schoolwear.co.uk/shop/Toothill-School.html

